DIVISION OF OCCUPATIONAL AND PROFESSIONAL LICENSING
Professional Licensing Boards
500 N. Calvert Street, Room 308
Baltimore, MD 21202

February 28, 2013

Dr. John C. Huang, Ph.D., P.E. PDHonline.org, Inc. 5272 Meadow Estates Drive Fairfax, VA 22030

Dear Dr. Huang:

Thank you for your recent submission to the Continuing Professional Competency (CPC) Standards Committee, Maryland Board for Professional Engineers. The Committee has approved PDHonline.org, Inc. as a provider of Continuing Professional Competency requirements, as stipulated in the regulations. However, please review the content of your Category A courses. For example, you have designated the course, "Managing Project Cost, Revenue and Profit" as an A course, but the Board was of the opinion that it is more appropriately a Category B.

If you have further questions, feel free to contact the Continuing Professional Competency Committee at 410-230-6260.

Thank you for your company's participation in assuring the highest level of professionalism in engineering in Maryland.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Edwards Executive Director

Professional Licensing Boards

PHONE: 410-230-6262 • EMAIL: pamedwards@dllr.state.md.us • INTERNET: www.dllr.maryland.gov